
South Western Railway—

the new franchise holders 

for the South West Trains, 

including the Waterloo 

to Basingstoke line—are 

currently consulting on their 

proposed new timetable 

to come into action in 

December 2018.

Their original proposals 

would have been terrible  

for our local stations—

directly or indirectly—but, 

following our petition, SWR 

have listened and are 

consulting now on new 

proposals that protect the 

current level of service.

If you want this to happen, 

you need to ACT NOW. 

We still need to show SWR 

that we want our services 

protected, otherwise the 

cuts may still happen.

To do this, I need you to 

work with me. We will only 

secure the changes we want 

if you and others are behind 

my clear response.

Please complete the 

consultation response on 

the back and post or email 

it back to me today!

Ranil Jayawardena MP

SAVE OUR TRAIN SERVICES

REPLY BY 

8 DECEMBER



SAVE OUR TRAIN SERVICES
The Office of Ranil Jayawardena MP
The Bury
Odiham
Hampshire
RG29 1NB

Please attach stamp and post back without delay OR photograph your 
completed survey on your phone and email to Trains@TellRanil.com

*All fields mandatory.

Data Protection Act 1998. How the information you have provided will be used: Some data received from you will probably comprise personal 
data about you and your issue/question, this may include sensitive personal data. The types of information collected about you will probably 
include your name, address and contact information. The contact data you provide will be retained by Ranil Jayawardena (“the data holder”) 
in accordance with the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998 and related legislation. It will also be retained and used in line with the 
Data Collection and Use Policy referred to below. Sensitive personal data remains confidential and will not be used or released by the data 
holder except in order to deal with your issue/question when contacting other agencies, the House of Commons and responding to South 
Western Railway’s consultation. The data holder will use the data collected for the following purposes: (i) to respond to you and assist you 
with your issue or question and (ii) to keep you updated on this issue and the wider subject matter in the future which may contain information 
you may find of interest.

SIGN THIS    SEND THIS    AND WE’LL SUBMIT THIS
Attach 
stamp 
here

NAME

EMAIL

TEL

POSTCODE

We support our MP’s submission, including the key points below:

1
	 We support the revised proposals—which protect the level 

of service from Hook, Winchfield and Fleet—rather than the 
original ones.

2 	 We support more calls at Clapham Junction,  
along with more services at Fleet and Farnborough.

3 	 We would support these additional services in (2) above,  
so long as none of our local stations lose out.

Further details are in our MP’s letter to SWR and on his website.


